
 

 

From: Toni McGuinness [mailto:robandtoni@bigpond.com]  

Sent: Friday, 11 November, 2016 9:23 AM 

To: 'OLR Parish' 

Subject: December Baptism 

 

Hi Maria, 

 

Hope you are well. 

 

Could you please send me the list of families for the December Baptism? My daughter 

Lauren said a woman rang while we were overseas and said that she would email me but I 

never received an email while I was away. 

 

Also, I have committed to attending the postponed parish Evangilisation committee 

meeting on Thursday 24 November, so I will have to change my Baptism Preparation 

session to the Wednesday night (23 Nov). Do you think this will be a problem....have any of 

the families already been told the prep session is on the Thursday? 

 

Sorry to throw a spanner in the works.  : ( 

 

Kind regards, 

Toni 
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THIS WEEK  

SATURDAY 24 DEC - CHRISTMAS EVE 
6:00pm Carols 
6:30pm  Vigil Mass (Family) 
8:30pm Indonesian Community Mass 
11:00pm  Parish Mass 

SUNDAY 25 DEC - CHRISTMAS DAY 
9:30am Christmas Day Family Mass 
No Evening Mass 

MONDAY 26 DEC  
9:00am Mass 

WEDNESDAY 28 DEC 
9:00am Mass 

FRIDAY 30 DEC 
9:00am  Mass  

SATURDAY 31 DEC 

6:00pm Mass 

SUNDAY 1 JAN 
9:30am  Mass + Kids Church, Morning Tea 
3:30pm  Indonesian Community Mass 
6:00pm  Mass  
 

 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE 
PARISH? 
 

Welcome! Let us know how we can 
support you in your faith journey. 
Please introduce yourself to the parish 
priest and/or one of the hospitality 
team at morning tea. 
 

SIGN UP! 
 

Get the OLR eNews in your inbox  
each Friday afternoon.  Visit 
www.olrkensington.org.au 

 

We acknowledge the traditional owners who cared for this land for thousands of years and 
their descendants who have maintained these Spiritual connections and traditions. 
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  

 

Dear Parishioners,  

Christmas is a celebration of faith. Through the incarnation of our Lord Jesus, 
God sends his Son to us: άLƳƳŀƴǳŜƭέΣ DƻŘ ƛǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΦ  John the evangelist 
ǎǇŜŀƪǎ ŦǊŀƴƪƭȅ ŀōƻǳǘ WŜǎǳǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƛƳŀƎŜ ƻŦ DƻŘΩǎ ƭƻǾŜ for us. Those who live in 
love, live in God himself (1 John 4:8). The experience of being loved by God 
enables us to share that love with others. Therefore Christmas is also a 
celebration of love.  

As we come to the end of 2016, we are invited to look back and recall the many 
beautiful experiences, events, and people we have encountered this year.  We 
thank God for all these and ask God to give us joyful and optimistic hearts to 
look ahead to the New Year.   

I would personally like to thank all of you for your commitment and 
involvement in our parish throughout this year. In so many ways, you have 
contributed to the life of our community. I would like to specifically thank the 
PPC (Parish Pastoral Council) and the different committees such as the finance, 
building & maintenance, liturgy, evangelization, mission & outreach, etc., who 
have been advising me and helping me better my ministry in the parish. There 
are also various numbers of people who work behind the scene like the 
catechists at public schools, and kidsChurch, as well as the volunteers for 
different church roles/ parish needs, and the office staff.  

At the end of this year also we are blessed with the presence of Rev Kimi MSC 
who will be strengthening our pastoral team in the parish. Welcome Kimi! 

I and Rev Kimi would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
Enjoy your holiday and see you when you come back. May God bless you all.  

Fr Alo Lamere msc 
Rev Kimi Vunivesilevu msc 
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PARISH 
DIRECTORY  
 
4 Roma Ave Kensington NSW 2033 
T: 9663 1070            
E: kensoparish@pacific.net.au 
W: http://olrkensington.org.au 
 

PARISH PRIEST  
Fr Aloysius Lamere msc 

PARISH SECRETARY 
Maria Caetano  (Mon-Fri, 9am-1pm) 

MASS TIMES  
Sat  6pm (Vigil) 
Sun  9:30am (Family), 6pm 
Mon, Wed, Fri - 9am 
Thurs  6pm 
Indonesian Mass  Sun  3:30pm 
French Mass Third Sun  11am 

RECONCILIATION 
Mon 9:30am & Thurs 5:30pm   
or by appointment  

ROSARY 
1

ST
 Wednesday ς 9:30am ς Rosary Room 

INDONESIAN COMMUNITY  

Fr Aloysius Tamnge msc ς 0426 042 624 

BAPTISMS 
First Sunday - 11am, bookings required 

WEDDINGS 
By Appointment 

SACRAMENTS 
Contact parish office 

OLR PRIMARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
Marie Nilon - 9663 3346 

OLSH COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 
 Jenny Fowler - 9662 4088  

JUSTICE OF THE PEACE   
Roy Rigotti - 9313 8334 
John Hill - 9663 3222 

RESPONSES 
SATURDAY, 24TH DEC 2016 
ENTRANCE ANTIPHON 
Today you will know that the Lord will 
come, and he will save us, and in the 
morning you will see his glory. 

FIRST READING    
Isaiah 62: 1-5 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM 
For ever I will sing the goodness of the 
Lord. 

SECOND READING 
Acts 13: 16-17, 22-25 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 
Alleluia, alleluia!  
Tomorrow the wickedness of the earth 
will be destroyed:  the Saviour of the 
world will be king. 
Alleluia! 

GOSPEL 
Luke 2: 1-14 

COMMUNION ANTIPHON 
The Word became Flesh and we have 
seen his glory. 
 

OREMUS 
Let us Pray 

SICK  
Junus Sunardi, Tonia Pastorelli, 
Desleigh Carlton, Tjandra Djakaria,  
Libby Nagel, Lyn King,  !Řƭƛƴ όWƻŜΩǎ ²ƛŦŜύΣ 
Colleen Corcoran, Baby Oliver, Gerty Polin, 
Glen Kilmurray, Karen Simonet,  
Lianne Cross, Fr John Shallvey msc,  
Maria Luca, Margaret & Gerhard Stocker,   
Lil Siely, Br Raymond Concannon,  
Kate Lingard,  Kath Neale, Will Coady, 
Ghassan Serhan, [Ŝƻ hΩ{ǳƭƭƛǾŀƴΣ  
Manuel Mouco, Baby Alessio,  
Ashika Nandan, Vivien Christie,  
Lucienne Radzyminski, Neville Dunn,  
Derek Chick, Tony (Dulwich Hill),  
Francesco Alessi, Assunta Ciaglia, 
Llewellyn Samuel,  Joe Di Blasio,  
!ƴǘƻƴΩǎ ƳǳƳΣ bŜƭƭŀ /ǳǎǘƻǊŜƭƭŀΣ Dee Piper, 
Marie LaBrooy, Patty Ingram, Rosaria Ciaglia, 
Frank George,  Angela Breen Ortega 

BELOVED DECEASED 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
John Valarezo, Ciaglia & Macolino family 
 

ROSTERS   
              

24/25 DEC SAT 6PM SUN 9:30AM SUN 6PM 

Acolyte Sal Barone 
Handojo Widjaja 

Gus Alimhamzah George Bedirian 

 
Readers 

Special Readings Special Readings Special Readings 

E. Ministers Margaret Rigotti 
Roy Rigotti 
Sheila McAndrew 
Vien Suhardi 
Robyn Kildea 
Mary Martin 

Nani Widarto 
Dewi Suryani 

Grace Pandiangan 
Trish Veness 

  

Counting James Lynch, Helen Liew 
Comm to Sick  

31 DEC/1 JAN SAT 6:30PM SAT 11PM SUN 9:30AM 

Acolyte Dennis Fenech George Bedirian Terry Gormley 

Readers Judith Lynch 
James Lynch 

James Wong 
Jessica Bong 

Tony King 
Marieann Duncan 

E. Ministers 
 
 
 
 
 

Vien Suhadi 
Jan Nicholas 

Trish Veness  
Margaret Rigotti 
Roy Rigotti 
Nani Widarto 
Stephen Gatt 
Ana Corpuz 

Virginia Black 
Francine Pirola 

KidsChurch Aubrey Curley, Holley Curley 
Counting Terry & Val Gormley, Ratna Santoso, Robyn Payten 

Comm to Sick Trish Veness, Margaret Rigotti 
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FAMILY ROSARY GROUP 
From February next year, OLR Family Rosary will be recited in the 
Rosary Room on the First Saturday of each month at 3.30pm followed 
by afternoon tea. Children welcome. Rosary beads and prayer cards 
provided. 
 

ENVELOPE COLLECTION: TAX DEDUCTIBILITY ON PLANNED GIVING 
Currently and in recent years, parishioners have been able to receive tax deductible 
receipts from the planned giving envelopes which are used for educational purposes 
(School Building Fund).  
 

Recent Legislative Changes in Education Act (s.83C) 
Following legal advice, the Archdiocese has instructed Parishes that under the 
existing arrangements in place, from 1 January 2017 parishes will no longer be able to 
provide tax deductible receipts for the planned giving envelopes. 
 

Current Financial year  
Tax deductible receipts will still be provided for any contributions to the Parish 
Planned Giving made for the period 1 July to 31 December 2016.  Contributions need 
to be banked by 28 December 2016. 
 

Awaiting further advice 
The Chancery (Archdiocese office) has formed a working party to explore other 
avenues of tax deductibility or other areas of funding for parishes that will 
supplement parish planned giving programs. 
 

Planned giving Envelope collection to continue 
OLR Parish sincerely thanks all who contribute to the financial support of our parish 
mission and we encourage you to keep contributing and support the parish through 
the Planned Giving Envelope Collection.   

 

 
THANK YOU! To everyone who so generously gave to our Christmas appeal! The 
gifts were delivered last Monday to the Asylum Seeker Centre in Newtown, just in 
time to be distributed to children from refugee families this Christmas! Thank you 
again and have a Merry and Blessed Christmas! 
 

 

RESPONSES 
SUNDAY, 25TH DEC 2016 
ENTRANCE ANTIPHON 
A child is born for us, and a son is given 
to us; his sceptre of power rests upon 
his shoulders, and his name will be 
called Messenger of great counsel. 

FIRST READING    
Isaiah 52: 7-10 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM 
All the ends of the earth have seen the 
saving power God. 

SECOND READING 
Hebrews 1: 1-6 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 
Alleluia, alleluia!  
Good News and great joy to all the 
world: today is born our Saviour, Christ 
the Lord. 
Alleluia! 

GOSPEL 
John 1: 1-5, 9-14 

COMMUNION ANTIPHON 
All the ends of the earth have seen the 
salvation of our God. 
 

 
 

PARISH OFFICE  
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
Maria will be away on Christmas break from 
23 December 2016 to 30 January 2017. 
During this time there will be no Parish 
bulletin. 
 

THANK YOU 

Frank Mifsud wishes to thank everyone who 
left presents for him. 
 

PARISH COLLECTIONS 
Weekend of 18 December 2016: 
1

st
 Collection $1,117 

2
nd

 Collection $595 
Envelope Collection $7,087 
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NOTICES 

    

POSITION VACANT  
Kitchen hand (Saturday permanent) basic food 
handling practices preferred, start ASAP  
Hours: 15.00pm-19.00pm.  Please contact 
Charlotte (Domestic Supervisor) 
{ǘ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ !ƎŜŘ /ŀǊŜ CŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ YŜƴǎƛƴƎǘƻƴ - 
9663 4077. 
 
 

THE JOURNEY CATHOLIC RADIO 
PROGRAM 25 DECEMBER 2016 
This week The Journey Catholic Radio program 
will continue to bring you weekly Gospel 
reflections, great music and wonderful inputs 
from amazing people.   Wisdom from the 
Abbey this week is a very Happy Christmas 
greeting from the Nuns at the Jamberoo Abby, 
Bruce Downes, The Catholic Guy touches on 
The Promise Written in the Stars (Repeat), and 
the wonderfully inspiring Marrilyn Rodrigues 
ǊŜƳƛƴŘǎ ǳǎ ǘƻ tǊŀȅΣ IƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ 5ƻƴΩǘ ²ƻǊǊȅΦ  To 
add to this great line up, we have a show that 
is all a about faith, hope and life. Go to 
www.jcr.org.au  or 
www.itunes.jcr.org.au  where you can listen 
anytime and subscribe to weekly shows by 
email. 
 

 

JOKE CORNER 

 

As we were putting out cookies for Santa on 
Christmas Eve, I accidentally dropped one. "No 
problem," I said, picking it up and dusting it off 
before placing it back on the plate. 

Ϧ¸ƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ Řƻ ǘƘŀǘΣϦ ŀǊƎǳŜŘ Ƴȅ ŦƻǳǊ-year-old. 

Ϧ5ƻƴΩǘ worry. Santa will never know." 

IŜ ǎƘƻǘ ƳŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪΦ Ϧ{ƻ ƘŜ ƪƴƻǿǎ ƛŦ LΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ 
ōŀŘ ƻǊ ƎƻƻŘΣ ōǳǘ ƘŜ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƻƪƛŜ 
fell on the floor?" 

 

 

CATHOLICCARE: SUPPORTING THE PEOPLE OF SYDNEY  
FOR 75 YEARS 
CatholicCare services assist people to live and thrive at every age.  We provide 
disability services, counselling and support for children, young people and families 
and deliver ageing services in the home. We can assist you to navigate the new 
world of the NDIS and My Aged Care. To find out more call 13 18 19, email 
connect@catholiccare.org or visit www.catholiccare.org. 
 

YOUTH SUMMER SCHOOLS OF EVANGELISATION 2017   
A GREAT SUMMER RETREAT!  
What are you doing this summer? Come on a week-long retreat for young people 
wanting to encounter Jesus in a new way and share the Christian challenge with 
ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦ ¢ƘŜƳŜΥ άwƛǾŜǊ ƻŦ DǊŀŎŜέ Ezekiel 47:9. Includes lectures and seminars, 
prayer, music, loads of fun and new friends. Held at Bathurst NSW (8-15 January 
2017). Run by the Disciples of Jesus Community for over 25 years. For ages 16-35. 
For more information see www.summerschool.org.au. 

 
 

FOR THE KIDS | MY FAITH WORKBOOK  
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